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Ambassador Michèle Taylor


@USAmbHRC

We are outraged by recent antisemitic, anti-Israel comments made by a member of the Israel COI. These unacceptable remarks sadly exacerbate our deep concerns about the open-ended nature & overly broad scope of the COI and the HRC’s disproportionate & biased treatment of Israel.
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Ambassador Michèle Taylor


@USAmbHRC
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Replying to 
@USAmbHRC
As we have stated repeatedly, we firmly oppose the open-ended and vaguely defined nature of the 
@UN_HRC
’s Commission of Inquiry on the situation in Israel and the West Bank and Gaza. This one-sided, biased approach to Israel does nothing to advance the prospects for peace.
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Member of the Commission of Inquiry (COI) on Israel, the West Bank and Gaza

“l would go as far as to raise the
question of why [Israel is] even a
member of the United Nations."

“We are very disheartened by the social media
that is controlled largely by - whether it is the
Jewish lobby or specific NGOs.”

July 25, 2022 interview with Mondoweiss




